Dear xxx

The school of Computing and Informatics, University of Nairobi, in collaboration with the Kenya BPO & Contact Centre Society and the Kenya ICT Board is carrying out a business process outsourcing (BPO) study. The overall objective of the study is to undertake comprehensive research in the BPO sub-sector in pioneer, emerging and mature markets in order to provide evidence and a deeper understanding of the imperatives for success in this industry to better inform Kenya’s policy decisions and investment choices.
In order to incorporate input from key stakeholders in this sector, we will be holding a half-day workshop on Wednesday 10 September 2008 from 8.30 am to 12.30 pm at the Kenyatta International Conference Centre (KICC). The aim of this workshop is to launch the study and get inputs from stakeholders on the research design and data collection tools. We have identified you as one of the key stakeholders in this study and we are happy to invite you to this workshop.  

We shall provide tea/coffee, snacks and lunch. We look forward to interacting and exchanging ideas with you.
Thank you.
Prof. Timothy Mwololo Waema
BPO Project Team Leader

